Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Laura Wallace <director@macgrove.org>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 11:16 AM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach ,

Subject: Re: 1560 St Clair Ave - Cinema Ballroom LLC - Class N License District Council Form -

Dance or Rental Hall License Application

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you for our conversation on Friday and clarifying the circumstances surrounding the Class N Licence for Cinema
Ballroom. Your time was greatly appreciated.

We will wait for DSI to send a 15-day License Public Notice for comment. Thank you again.
Sincerely,

Laura Wallace

Laura Wallace

Executive Director

Macalester-Groveland Community Council
320 S Griggs St | St. Paul, MN 55105

651 695-4000 | macgrove.orq

On Fri, Oct 11, 2024 at 2:21 PM Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

' Laura,

Per our discussion, if you could respond to this email acknowledging receipt of the Class N License District Council Form
for the above referenced that wouid be helpful.

At this time, if you so choose, you do not need to submit a comment on the License application.

In the future, DSI will send a 15-day License Public Notice giving you an opportunity to submit comment.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,



Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspectorlll

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: (651) 266-9106

Email; Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov
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